
 

 

John C. Anzul, Ed.D. Superintendent Megan N. Bozios, Principal 

May 3, 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Sixth grade commencement exercises will be held on our school lawn on Wednesday, June 19, 2019 

beginning promptly at 9:30 a.m. In the event of rain, the ceremony will be moved indoors. A decision 

on the location may be made up until the last moment. Up-to-date information will be emailed to 

parents and posted on the school website. 

 

 If the ceremony is held outdoors, there will be enough seating for each graduate to have 

three family members in attendance. In addition, there will be seating for additional 

guests on the grass. However, you must provide your own folding chair for this section. 

 

 Each student will be provided two tickets. If there is inclement weather, these tickets will 

allow you access to the auditorium for an indoor commencement ceremony. 

 

Guidelines for student dress are as follows: 

 

Boys – slacks and shirt (ties, sport jackets or suits are strictly optional) 

Girls – a simple dress 

 

Our sixth grade Awards Celebration is scheduled for the evening of Monday, June 17, at 6:30 PM in 

the auditorium. A separate email about how students will be notified if they are receiving an award, 

obtaining tickets for the event, etc., will be sent out in early June. 

 

Regards, 

 

Megan Bozios 

 

Megan Bozios, Principal 

 

C: Mr. Michael Hagopian, Assistant Principal 

 Ms. Michelle Hawley, Assistant Principal 

Ms. Linda Distler, Supervisor of Special Services 

 

350 Prospect Avenue | Oradell, NJ 07649 | oradellschool.org | (201)261-1180 


